Contact: Sarah O'Brien Executive Assistant 970-384-6441 (o)

PRESS RELEASE

August 28, 2019

Police chief selection committee to hear from the community September 3

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, CO – The City of Glenwood Springs will hold a special City Council meeting on Tuesday, September 3 at 6 p.m. in Council Chambers at City Hall. This will be an opportunity for City Council and the public to provide input on the desired qualifications and experience in a new police chief.

This meeting will be facilitated by Lorne Kramer, managing partner of KRW Associates. KRW Associates is the firm selected by the City to conduct a national search for a police chief.

###

www.cogs.us